
5th May 2023 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  

 
 

Animals 

This week we have been finding 1 more and 1 less of numbers to 5. We have also 
been making crowns to celebrate the King’s coronation and writing using the 

sounds we know. 



Next Week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading the books ‘Rosie’s Walk’ 
and ‘Rosie’s Chicks’. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will use positional language to describe sim-
ple routes e.g. behind, inside, above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

Next week we will be making hens using  
feathers and acting out the story Rosie’s walk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
 
We will be going on a nature hunt around the 
school. We will also be drawing maps of 
Rosie’s walk and drawing a map of our route to 
school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


